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Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to announce that GEMS Education will be participating in the forthcoming 

World Education Summit from 22nd March to 25th March, 2021 – a unique opportunity for 

high quality professional development for millions of educators around the world. 

 
The summit will incorporate high impact leadership stories and sharing of pedagogical 

strategies that have brought about paradigm shifts in learning impacting leaders, teachers 

and students positively.  The key note speakers in the summit include world renowned 

experts in educational research such as John Hattie, Dylan William, Sugata Mitra, Carol 

Ann Tomilson and many others.   

 
The Kindergarten Starters has been selected as one of the four GEMS schools 

representing GEMS Education for two professional development presentations in the 

World Education Summit: 

1. Inspirational Leaders – Mrs. Asha Alexander, Principal and Executive Leader 
Climate Change, GEMS Education, will be sharing the Brave Leaders’ Story of 
leading change and innovation at The Kindergarten Starters. 

2. Cool Schools- The Principal and the Senior Leadership Team from The 
Kindergarten Starters will be sharing a visual story with the spotlight on 
Sustainability followed by a panel discussion with the educators in the world. 

 
The three other GEMS schools who have been selected to present their learning journeys 

at the World Education Summit are - Dubai American Academy, GEMS First Point School 

and GEMS International School, Al Khail. 

 
Click on the video link below, courtesy GEMS LLTC, to find out more about the GEMS 

involvement in the World Education Summit:  

 
World Ed Summit Launch - GEMS  

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/p/nicholas_p_wsd/ER4FmKZgPPhHirknG8pOZW8ByAvQ-n_fIjvkyNVQMimRIg?e=cyHSS8


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are very proud of being selected as presenters representing GEMS Education at this 

World Education Summit and thank our students, teachers and parents for their unstinted 

belief and trust in the learning approaches of the school which has made this global 

recognition possible on the world stage.   

 
We look forward to seeing the impact this has across all of our schools, with professional 

development access of more than a 100 hours for 365 days after the event!  

 
For further updates and information about the event please visit the World Education 

Summit website https://www.worldedsummit.com/. 

 
 
Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

https://www.worldedsummit.com/

